
21. NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK

The Board considered a report outlining the success of the Neighbourhood Week
initiative.

The Board resolved that, on the basis there was a good response from residents in
the community and local events were ‘community owned’, the Board:

1. Continue to support this event.

2. Consider how to improve ‘neighbourhood’ specifically in areas where
housing is predominantly rental accommodation.


